Nursery Newsletter Autumn 2024

We would like to thank you for welcoming us into your homes during the first week of term. The children have now settled and we are busy learning new routines and enjoying new experiences. The children are making friends and learning to share toys and take turns.



We will be finding out about 'Ourselves and feelings'. We will be enjoying new painting experiences, exploring the outdoors and looking for seasonal changes.







We are practicing scissor and pencil skills at Nursery and here are some activities you could try at home to help strengthen your child's fingers and develop their skills:

Use clothes pegs to clip on a line or the top of a box, container or toilet roll tube.

Thread pasta tubes on string

Snip paper strips, straws and string with child scissors.

If you don't have any scissors we will lend you some.





Please help your child learn to put on their coat and encourage them to use the toilet more independently.

Please could we remind you that;

- Children need a pair of welly boots.
- Please provide a bag of spare clothes to be left on your child's peg. If you have any old clothes which you wish to donate to Nursery, we would be very grateful, as our stocks are running low!
- Clothing, drinks bottles and bags need to be named, thank you.

Dates to Remember:

Wednesday 23 rd October	Parents' evening 3:34pm-5:30pm
Thursday 24 th October	Parents' evening 5pm-7pm
Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November	Half term
Wednesday 11 th December	Nursery Christmas crafts AM
Friday 13 th December	Christmas jumper and Secret Santa day
Wednesday 18 th December	Nursery Christmas party
End of term	Thursday 19 th December
Return to Nursery	Tuesday 7 th January